
 

September 2021  
   
Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s),   
  
Welcome to Fifth Grade.  Because 5th grade is such an important year, we hope to work together as a team to 
make it a success! By doing so, your child will develop skills necessary to becoming a lifelong learner.  Here 
are some of the supplies we will need to make this school year a success. Most of the supplies will be collected 
and held on to during the school year so we have supplies all year long.   

  
Students will need:  
  

● 6 competition Notebooks (no spiral or binders)  
● 6 folders (red, blue, yellow, green, purple, & orange)  
● Highlighters  
● Pens (Red)  
● 4 Packs of #2 Pencils (no Mechanical)  
● 6 Packs of Post-Its  
● 2 Pack of White Loose Leaf Paper  
● 1 pack of Expo Dry Erase Markers  
● 2 Black sharpie markers  
● 1 box of color pencils  
● 1 box of crayons  
● 1 pencil box  
● Glue sticks  
● Child safe scissors  
● 1 box of large zip lock bags  
● 2 Rolls of Paper Towels  
● 2 Boxes of Tissues  
● 1 bottle of hand sanitizer  
● 1 bottle hand soap  
● 1 clipboard   
● 1 set of headphones for computers and technology  

  
  
I look forward to working with you and your child in the new school year.  
  



Sincerely,   
Mrs. Zarychta 


